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January 4, 2024

Jamey Ayling, Planning Manager
and

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby Street, Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Re: Re Application-Proposed Commercial Meat Packing Plant by 3BR Custom Cuts,
(CU-23-00001

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter to express our opposition to the commercial meat packing plant
proposed by 3BR Custom Cuts.

We have lived in Ellensburg when the meat packing plant was located close to town. The
smell and the trucks were not compatible with a residential area. The people who have homes
in the area of the proposed plant would be negatively affected by this change of use.

The area is not designated as a commercial area and it should not be used as a place for a
meat packing plant. The owners of the land who propose this plant should not be given
precedence over the people who have established homes there.

Thank you. Please feel free to contact us about the opposition to this proposal.
Sincerely,

Barbara and George Helleson
6540 Manastash Rd.
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Cell 508-899-1537
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